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Second Reading Policy SOSO Contracts 

March 15, 2022 

This is the second reading of updated Personnel Policy 5050 Contracts. Updates on 

this policy reflect changes recommended by The Washington State School Directors 

Association {WSSDA). It is identified as an essential policy by WSSDA. 

Recommendation: That the board approves the second reading of Policy 5050 

Contracts. 










